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February	26,	2019	

SUBJECT:		Whitley	RSD	Board	eliminates	Stable	Acres	from	current	project	list:	

You	are	receiving	this	letter	as	a	property	owner	in	the	Stable	Acres	community	and	area.		This	letter	is	to	update	you	
in	regards	to	the	regularly	scheduled	Whitley	RSD	Board	meeting	that	was	held	on	Tuesday,	February	22nd,	2019.	
Before	selecting	engineering	design	firms	for	the	2018_01	package	of	sanitary	sewer	projects	the	Board	of	Trustees	
voted	to	remove	the	Stable	Acres	project	from	the	list	with	a	3/2	vote	in	favor	of	this	decision.	The	project	area	will	
now	be	handed	over	to	the	Whitley	County	Health	Department	for	decisions	moving	forward.		Any	questions	
regarding	septic	system	compliance	or	Department	of	health	contamination	complaints	will	need	to	be	direct	to	Scott	
Wagner	260-248-3121	or	swagner@whitleygov.com.			

This	area	may	be	revisited	by	the	Whitley	RSD	at	a	later	date	as	the	environmental	concerns	remain.		The	project	may	
also	be	revisited	at	the	request	of	residents	by	means	of	an	amended	petition.	You	can	follow	along	with	general	
informational	updates	at	our	website	www.WhitleyRSD.com	and	sign	up	for	email	updates	as	well.	If	you	have	any	
questions	regarding	this	matter	feel	free	to	e-mail	me	directly	at	lana@bcs-management.com	or	the	Whitley	RSD	
general	email	account	at	SewerDistrict@whitleygov.com.		

Sincerely,	

	
	
Lana	Beregszazi,	BCS	Management,	Inc.	
Whitley	County	Regional	Water	and	Sewer	District	
	
	
cc:		 Whitley	County	Regional	Water	&	Sewer	District	Board	of	Trustees	
	 Whitley	County	Department	of	Health,	Attn:	Scott	Wagner	
	 The	Board	of	Commissioners	of	Whitley	County	
	 Thomas	Nitza,	Walden	Environmental	Engineering	


